I received a low memory warning. What should I do?

Question:

I received a low memory warning. What should I do?

Answer:

This warning appears when the device has been in use for a long time. Simply turn it off and turn it back on again to clear the memory. This will not affect the address book or any data you have saved on the device.

Related articles

- How does the unit warn for Personal Use limits?
- How-to send HOS ELD logs to Enforcement Officer for Roadside Audit
- Why do I see events from other trucks on my log for today?
- Who can Certify an HOS log?
- What is Required to Trigger an Auto-Arrival (Workflow)?

Back to The Top

Home

http://docs.DriverTech.com Copyright © 2017, DriverTech LLC Page 1 of 1